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To:
ACFE Regional Council Chairs 

Learn Local organisations


Adult Education Institutions 


Participation Branch Staff 
From:
Georgina Ryder, Acting Manager, Training Participation Support Unit
Subject:
Kick start payments 
Date:
30 January 2014
ACE Memo 27/2012 dated 3 August 2012 announced that a one–off “kick start” payment would be available to Learn Local organisations to support them attend a moderation or pre-accredited quality framework workshop. 

Coonara Community House has contacted all Learn Local organisations who have participated in a workshop to December 2013 regarding the opportunity to receive a “kick start” payment however not all organisations have taken up the offer. The payments can be made for participants attending workshops between August 2012 and December 2013.
Information about the “kick start” payment can be obtained from Coonara Community House, telephone 9758 7081 or by e-mail enquiries@coonarahouse.org.au close of business Friday 07 February 2014. No further payments can be made after this time. 
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